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Dear Applicant 
 
Joining Our Team 
 
At Trinity Academy we are always delighted to hear from people who share our passion for 
delivering an excellent all round education to young people. We recognise that the success of 
our school depends on the dedication and enthusiasm of our staff. In return we can offer 
wonderful young people, an exceptional working environment, excellent resources and the 
opportunity for professional development. 
 
The Emmanuel Schools Foundation has an inter-denominational Christian ethos and we 
welcome applications from all sections of the community. What unites all people in the 
Foundation is our mission and our core virtues, and we believe these values are relevant to all 
people, whatever their background.   
 
The role of Assistant Vice Principal for Ethos, Religious Education and Personal Development is 
a brand new role, and is particularly exciting as we have just launched a new school vision and 
set of virtues.  In addition, we are planning for our first section 48 inspection of our religious 
character in 2022, and the successful candidate will be very much involved in this. 
 
This role represents an incredibly exciting opportunity for any candidate who is eager to be a 
part of an organisation that seeks to secure the very highest educational standard for every 
student.  Our students receive outstanding pastoral care, support and guidance and we would 
expect any successful candidate to be of a mind-set where they believe anything is possible.  
Likewise, our professional body also benefits from excellent CPD and support, which is 
personalised to your particular needs and experience. 
 
In relation to the request for referees on the application form, I would expect you to name your 
current Headteacher or employer as well as a previous employer.  Please be aware that 
references will be sought prior to interview.   
 
Please return your application by email to recruitment@trinityacademy.org.uk or by post to Mrs 
L Aldsworth, Trinity Academy, Church Balk, Thorne, Doncaster, DN8 5BY. 
 
If you have not heard from us within two weeks of the closing date then you can presume that 
on this occasion you have not been shortlisted for interview.  
  
We look forward to hearing from you and thank you for your interest in Trinity Academy. 
 
Kind regards 

 
 
Wendy Adeniji 
Principal 
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